
Scillonian III Safety Video Transcript

“Ladies and gentlemen, welcome onboard Scillonian III.

Before we depart, please give us your attention for a minute for a short, safety announcement.

You’ll 昀椀nd information about our emergency and safety procedures on notice boards around 
the ship. It’s important to read them early in the voyage because they tell you how to put on a 
lifejacket and where to 昀椀nd the emergency muster stations.

An emergency is very unlikely during the crossing; but if we do need you to assemble at your 
nearest muster station, you’ll hear at least 7 short blasts on the ship’s whistle or alarm bells, 
followed by 1 long one.

If you hear the signal, a crewmember will meet you at the muster station to give you a lifejacket.

The vessel will move throughout the crossing, please remain seated where possible and when 
moving around take great care.

If you are travelling with children, please ensure they remain accompanied at all times.

The vessel is a non-smoking, non-vaping area. For safety please do not ignore this.

If you’d like to read a copy of this announcement in either large print or braille, just ask at the 
Purser’s of昀椀ce on the upper deck and if you have any questions, concerns, or require additional 
assistance, please ask a member of the crew, we’re here to help.

Thank you for listening; now please relax and enjoy your voyage.”


